Dear Sisters and Brothers, 2022

This letter to our South Carolina subordinate chapters has the purpose of
making known that our Assisted Care Board is actively offering temporary
financial assistance as outlined in our Grand Chapter By-Laws. Please refer to
pages 51-54 in your Black Book for details.

We are able to make a difference in the lives of our South Carolina sisters
and brothers when needed and are ready to do so. We realize that not all who
may need this assistance know where or how to obtain an application to begin
the necessary process.

A printable application to the Assisted Care Board will be available on our
South Carolina website (scoes.org) and we have enclosed one with this letter to
ensure that every Chapter in our Grand Jurisdiction has a copy.

Your information will be kept in confidence.

Fraternally,
Assisted Care Board Members

Chapter Secretaries, please read this letter in its entirety at the first stated
meeting after its’ receipt and make the contents known to your membership.



